
City Council Meeting March 19, 2025 
The Wymore City Council met in open and public session on March 19, 2025, in the Council 
Chambers. Mayor Collin Meints called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Present were Council 
persons Max Allen, Sue Sapp, Curt Oblinger, and Neil Van Boening.  Notice of the meeting was given 
in advance by posting in three places: Wymore Post Office, Arbor State Pharmacy, and the City 
Office. It was also posted in the Fairbury Journal News. Notice was given to the Mayor and Council 
and their acknowledgement of receipt is attached. All proceedings shown were taken while the 
meeting was open to the public. 
Motion by Sue, seconded by Curt to approve the minutes of the last meeting. Motion carried 4-0. 
Motion by Max, seconded by Curt to approve the Treasurer’s report. Motion carried 4-0. 
Motion by Max, seconded by Sue to approve claims & payroll except check # 29481. Motion carried 
4-0. 
Motion by Max, seconded by Sue to approve check # 29481. Motion carried 3-0 with Curt 
abstaining. 
Public Comment- Lawrence Mallam stated that he would like to be put on the city’s payroll for the 
work that he does at the cemetery. Mayor Meints stated that Janet was going to talk with other 
clerks during clerk school this week to see how they handle this. This subject will be put on the next 
agenda, that way Janet will be present for the discussion. 
Julie Packett was called to discuss permissions to serve alcohol at the community center. Julie 
answered the questions from the council. Motion by Max, seconded by Sue to allow alcohol to be 
served at the community center on March 28th from 4:30pm-12am and March 29th from 3pm-12am. 
Motion carried 4-0. 
Motion by Sue to adjourn at 7:14pm. 
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Mayor Collin Meints                            Krystal Rutti, Deputy Clerk 
 


